
Dear Mr. Weisberg, 	 September 18, 74 

I just want to make this letter short. My friend and I 
are going to spend Friday, September 27th, at the Archives. 
Neither of us know anything about it so it should be a good 
learning experience from every angle. We'd like to see you 
on the day after that. That would be Saturday, the 28th. 
I have your phone number here: 473-8186. I'll give you a 
call at 9 o'clock on that Saturday morning. If you know 
now that you won't be able to see us at all that day then 
you may call me at my home. Call collect: area code is 216 
the number is 261-2604. If you don't call before that weekend, 
then I'll call you on the 28th as stated. 

You're right abott Euclid. Its just east of "the mistake 
on the lake." 


